
  

 

 One of the greatest American evangelists of all 

time was Billy Sunday. Billy was a professional base-

ball player who came to know Jesus as his personal 

Savior. He committed all of his life to Jesus and became 

a preacher.  At first people came to see Billy because of 

his baseball career. Later people came to his crusades 

because of his dynamic preaching. Thousands came to 

hear Billy preach and thousands were won to Christ as 

a result. He was asked the secret of his success. Billy 

said when he was saved, a man told him to use the 

15/15/15 plan in his life. Fifteen minutes a day was to 

be devoted to listening to God through His Word. Fif-

teen minutes a day was to be spent talking to God in 

prayer. The final fifteen minutes a day was to be spent 

talking to someone with the goal of winning them to Je-

sus. Billy took the challenge of the 15/15/15 plan to 

heart. Soon he found the 15 minutes slots were not 

enough and he added time to his commitment. God 

blessed his devotion and used him greatly to shake the 

world for Jesus.     

 In today’s fast paced world, we must set time 

aside to grow closer to our Lord and draw others to 

salvation. We must dedicate ourselves to drawing clos-

er to God through regular Sunday School and Worship 

attendance. That is just the starting place for someone 

who wants to walk with the Savior. We must have daily 

time dedicated to prayer and Bible study. Then we must 

take the great commission to heart. We must under-

stand that God not only wants to bless our lives, He al-

so wants to use our lives to bless others. Whether it is 

15/15/15, 10/10/10, or 5/5/5, isn’t there some time you 

can give to the Lord in each of these vital areas? The 

result will be blessed lives.                  

                               Committing time to the Lord, 

 
 



AM NURSERY   PM NURSERY 
Donna Evans Bridget Moore   Mike & Lisa 

Fernando Vergara Mallory Vergara   Whaley 

Jimmie Yarbrough      

    

    

           CHILDREN’S WORSHIP    

                    Kristin Griffin          Nan Williams               

                    Crystal Blackwell          Ricky Blackwell    

 

USHERS 
Harold Johnson Carroll Smith Ron Hethcox Neal Shierling 

George Gordon Grady Vinson Don Watson Keith Parker 

   

SECURITY: Gerald Bedgood Keith Parker 

LOCK-UP: Wayne Smith Ronnie Holt 

TELLERS: Steve Smith Dusty Wilson 

CLERK: Stacy Glover   

DEACON of the Wk: Wayne Smith   

 

WEEKLY ACTIVITIES 

SUNDAY WEDNESDAY 
9:15 AM Sunday School 6:30  PM   AWANA 

10:30  AM Morning Worship 7:00 PM Prayer & Worship 

4:45  PM Choir Practice 7:00 PM  Student Worship 

6:00  PM 

 

Evening Worship 

 

8:00 PM 

   

Choir Practice 

 

Foundations are of the utmost importance. Whether it be a 

skyscraper, a house, or the Hoover Dam, a solid foundation offers 

the stability needed to build something that continues to benefit 

one’s life— and the life of others— for a lifetime.  

 

Many great examples of building off a solid foundation come from 

inside our church. For example, years ago Jim Jackson spent hours 

and hours developing and giving our church the online presence 

that continues to flourish today through our church website. 

Without Jim pioneering the foundation, people couldn’t go online 

and hear the sermon from a service they missed or get 

information about current happenings at the church.  (Thank you, 

Jim!).  And Jim’s just one example of so very many!  

 

Without Jesus going to the cross and then defeating death, there 

would be no foundation for us to build and continue developing 

when it comes to personal faith in God. Without dedication to 

seeking God and His truths daily, and faithfulness to our life’s 

purpose to bring Him glory, our lives crumble into a void. 

 

Make your life count this week. Keep building off a faith founded 

in Christ. Selflessly use your gifts and talents for Him. 

                         —Bro. Eric 

 

I hope you have enjoyed our special guests each week during 

September.  Each of these men have brought different styles 

of music and have given glory to God through their talent of 

singing.  It has been a pleasure to work with each of these 

men in preparing the music for their Sunday and learn from 

them along the way.  Iôve thoroughly enjoyed the opportunity 

to listen to these men sing and perform songs that have 

touched their hearts.  I hope these songs have touched your 

hearts as well.  No matter who is singing or what songs are 

sung, we are commanded to praise God during our services 

as the body of Christians here at Northside.  Continue to pray 

God will shape us into better worshippers and guide us to 

new ways of  ideas that will better our services for Him.  We 

should strive to be better each week.  

Jake  

 

Womenôs Bible Study 
ñJob ðA Story of Unlikely Joyò 

By Lisa Harper 

Bible Study starts: Thurs. Sept. 27th 

10:00am & 6:30pm 
Hillcrest Ministry Resource Center 

The center is in need of food donations. List includes: Tuna, 

Jelly, all soups, Roman noodles, Mustard, Sugar, Cornmeal, 

Pancake mix and syrup, Vienna sausage, Can Pasta, Grits, 

Oatmeal, all can vegetables (no green beans or peanut butter). 

Womenôs Banquet  

Thursday, October 25th, 6:30 pm 

Sign-up to be a Table Hostess at the Welcome 
Desk this Sunday. 


